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Meetings were held regularly during the year on the First Friday of 
each month. { \

We are pleased to report that though our regular membership has 
not increased, the number of “ Scattered Helpers ” has grown to twenty- 
three. Our total membership is seventy-eight. The amount of money 
contributed during the year, including contribution from the McLaren 
Mission Band, was $136.64, an increase of $21 over last year ; and a 
bale of Clothing valued at $34.25 was sent to the Northwest Mission 
Schools.

The Toronto Presbyterial Society held its semi-annual meeting here 
in October. The attendance and the offering were larger than at any 
previous meeting Miss Sinclair, returned missionary from Indore, gave 
an interesting address on her work in India.

In November the Rev. R. P. McKav, gave an address on “ Medical 
Mission Work ” at our annual “ Thank Offering " meeting.

Our Society has sustained a loss in the removal of Mrs. Gray, who 
has been our President for the past six years, and who, by her thorough 
knowledge of the work and her special aptitude for conducting the 
meetings, had become very necessary to us. The Society, in recognition 
of Mrs. Gray’s services, presented her with a life membership certificate.

May we still press forward with the hope that the coming year may 
find us more earnest and more faithful in the service of “ Him who 
loved us and gave Himself for us.”
MRS. GRAY, PRESIDENT.

The Officers for 1896 are :


